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N315. New Technical Group for Decommissioning, Decontamination, and
Reutilization Formed by the American Nuclear Society

A new Technical Group charged to focus on Decominissioning, Decontamination, and Reutilization
(DD&R) was formed in April 1994 by action of the Professional Divisions Committee with the ANS
(American Nuclear Society) Board of Director's approval. Both groups gave strong support to the creation
of the DD&R Technical Group.

Subsequent action has included a mailer to potentially interested ANS members and non-members.
The response was very significant. Hundreds of new members have joined ANS indicating an interest in
participating in the DD&R activities. A total of 1,100 new members have joined during ANS spring mem-
bership drive and a large portion of these will be interested in the DD&R activities as one of their Technical
Division or Group Choices.

For maore, "New Technical Group for DD&R Formed by the ANC," American Nuclear Society DD&R
Newsletter No.1, Summer 1994, For further information, contact Neil Norman at (509) /946-8811.



